Toyota continues Hurricane Sandy clean-up commitment

Four months after Hurricane Sandy struck the US, Toyota is continuing to place resources at the disposal
of local communities trying to recover and rebuild from the catastrophe.

In their most recent donation, the company passed on 19 Toyota vehicles to the Red Cross in the region
for one year, providing vital transportation for the organisation. Saint Paul's United Methodist Church
will also receive a 4Runner SUV to be used in local clean-up efforts.

Last year, Toyota donated $1 million to the relief efforts needed in the wake of Hurricane Sandy and
donated five vehicles. Assistant general manager for Toyota’s New York region Steve Haag said, “We
understand the ongoing need for Hurricane Sandy relief aid and we want to make sure the community
knows they are still being supported four months after the disaster.”
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